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Homicide Investigation  

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. - On September 25, at 1:29 a.m., South Sound 911 received a report of a shooting victim 
in the area of East 38th St. and McKinley Ave. Officers located an unresponsive male who was 
pronounced deceased on scene by Tacoma Fire Department personnel.  
 
Detectives and crime scene technicians have responded to the scene. 
 
This is being investigated as a homicide. 
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